
 
From: Bob Komoto  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 5:24 PM 
To: Sen Dingfelder; Sen Olsen; Sen Bates; Sen Hansell; Sen Hass; Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: pesticide reporting requirements 
 
Senator Dingfelder: 
 
The reporting requirements on pesticides are plenty adequate under current law. 
 
Making changes at this time is both unnecessary and more costly to the farmers and the state 
administration.  Don't add to the unproductive costs during these poor economic times.  Especially since 
the current system provides plenty of data on the status of pesticide use. 
 
 
Bob Komoto 
Ontario Produce Co. 
Ontario, OR 
bob@ontarioproduce.net 
Ph: 541-889-6485    
Fx: 541-889-7823 
Cell: 208-739-2323 
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